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Used Eyeglass Recycling Program 

I am sure everyone is interested in what is happening with the Used Eyeglass Recycling Program. On October 

23rd at the Council of Governors meeting, the council agreed to send the 350,00 pairs of glasses to ReSpec 

Recycling Center in California that are in storage in Sterling. This way it cleans up the storage fees and space. 

The council is putting together guidelines for clubs to sort the used eyeglasses, so everyone is doing it the 

same way. Clubs will be asked to pre-sort, separate the good glass from the glasses that will be sent to be   

recycled. Then clubs will have to clean and dry the glasses that will continue to be processed to Sterling.  I 

have delegated our district chair to form a committee to see if it is feasible for our district to have our own 

processing center. We still need to process the glasses we have in our district, and nothing can be sent to 

Sterling until their storage sheds are cleaned out. The other part of this is Sterling prison is no longer reading 

the lens, so we must decide what we are going to do that. I would like to thank every club that responded to 

my survey, I will give the committee everything you sent me. I will try to keep you inform on what is going on 

with this matter as we make progress. 

Other News 

I have held two President’s Coffee Talks, August 14th and October 9th, the first coffee talk was well attended. 

We discussed a lot of different things dealing with Lions. The October coffee talk was virtual, there was only  

5-6. I addressed the idea of Priority Clubs with a Certified Guiding Lion to assist the club leadership. 

The district has training schedule for Lions Refresher on November 20th. We are looking at doing three    

workshops, STOP the Catch & Release Program, Club Membership: It’s a TEAM Effort, and Lions Ladder   

Climbing. We are looking at another Midwinter Lions Learning in January or early February 2022. 

The district is sitting at a -3 in membership gain/loss. That is good beings it started the year out with a -9.    

We are looking at starting two Club Branches in the next few months. More on these as the branches          

develop. 

District 6 C had at least 9 Lions attend the USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum in Des Moines Iowa in         

September.  PDG Rick Argotsinger and Lion Janice Davis receiving their master’s degree for Lions University.  

It was a tremendous time of learning and renewing friendship, beside making new friends. 

We had three Lions attend the Paul Barbour Regional Lions Leadership Institute October 15-17.                    

2nd VDG Dianne Christian, Golden Lions; Lion Carol Young, Arvada Lions; and Lion 

Bill Lutz, Pleasant View Lions. Thank you all for attending this MD6 training. 

Shine Your Light of Service, 

Lion Ted Peterson 

District Governor 6 C 
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Lions Clubs and Anthem Partner up at Lincoln Tech for the 6th year to help those in 
need. Together we put together 75 food boxes and handed out to  seniors in the 
Denver area. Cake mix, corn bread mix, mac n cheese, lots of canned goods. Had a 
lot of smile as a lot of seniors still are not comfortable getting out doing shopping 
during the pandemic. We had 8 people over the age of 90 we delivered to. They 
were truly happy and very Thankful. 
  
Submitted by PDG Lion Donna Sly-Redd 

Joint Project  Anthem  and  Lions Clubs 
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 Some Ideas to help you get new members - A Signup sheet is so important  
 
1) Have a membership chair then create a membership committee. This core group will devel-
op and oversee your recruitment plan. Then find the natural connectors in your group, the 
folks who seem to know just about everybody. Appoint them as “ambassadors” to help get the 
word out about your group’s terrific programs and services. 
                                                                      V  m 
2) Look for contact opportunities 
Try to determine how and where to easily contact potential members, either online, through 
snail mail or best of all, in person. Some great in-person options can include organizational 
and community events, local festivals & YOUR FUNDRAISER’S. Then make a specific 
plan for outreach and recruitment, with dates, methods of contact, and the specific information 
you want to share about your organization. Have a signup sheet to get NAMES & PHONE 
NUMBERS.  
 
3) Make it personal 
Whenever possible, contact potential members directly, meaning by phone or in person, so 
you have a chance to talk with them about membership. Extend a personal invitation to join 
your group and make sure to smile! 
 
4) Describe specific benefits 
After inviting them to join, begin to describe some of the specific benefits they will find ap-
pealing. Whether they admit it or not, they’re thinking “What’s in it for me?” Talk about well-
known advantages of joining the group, whether it’s personal satisfaction for supporting a 
worthy cause, gaining valuable information to further one’s career, or meeting new friends or 
colleagues. 
 
5) Tailor it to the individual 
Mention one or two benefits that could be particularly meaningful to the potential member. If 
the person has some special areas of interest, emphasize how the group provides focused ac-
tivities in those areas. 
 
6) Sprinkle in some fun with the facts 
Some people make decisions from a rational viewpoint, while others are more feeling-based. 
As you talk about the group’s benefits, don’t forget to mention some of the enjoyable social 
and relationship-building aspects of membership along with all of the impressive facts and 
figures about member programs and services. Talk with enthusiasm about some of the person-
al benefits you have derived from being a member. 

Ideas for Recruiting new Members 
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7) Remove barriers 
Make it easy for the new member to join the group. Point them to an online page for signing up 
or offer to have someone from the group call them to help them with their MEMBERSHIP AP-
PLICATION. If there are dues, offer various payment methods and payment plans (e.g., afford-
able monthly installments). Many groups will also offer a new member discount. Right now Li-
ons International is waiving the 35.00 fee to join.  
 
8) Follow up 
Certainly not everyone you approach will sign up to be a member the first time you contact 
them. Wait a little while and then check in to see if they have any questions about the group or 
would like further information. Make sure they know they can contact you at any time if ques-
tions arise. (Always the reason to get their name and number). 
 
10) Send a thank you 
After each contact with a potential member, remember to thank them for their time. If they do 
decide to join your group, be sure to follow-up with another word of appreciation. Again, do 
this in person if at all possible. Or, as one of my dear colleagues so often reminds me, a hand-
written thank you note sent in the mail is definitely memorable, since you almost never see one 
of these any more. 
 
Hopefully these tips will help you attract new members.  
 
PDG-GMT Lion Donna Sly-Redd 
 
 

Ideas for Recruiting new Members cont. 
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Cabinet Meeting 

Saturday   -  October 30, 2021 
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Cabinet Meeting 

Saturday   -  October 30, 2021 
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CRM Cyber News: 

Nov 2, 2021: Provide lunch at Parkhill Methodist Church (Denver); Dayton Opportunity Center; MLK 

Library (Aurora) 

November 16, 2021: Host Strides Walk, Stanley Marketplace (see flyer) 

November 20-Dec 20, 2021: 
Bicycles for Christmas Event in partnership with Greater Parkhill Sertoma and Second Chance Bicycle 
Shop. Request for bicycle: contact Dr. Faye Rison drfaye@comcast.net (see flyer) 

District 6C Convention: 
Reserve your space!  
Convention Date:  
April 2, 2022  
Time:   
9:30am – 2:30pm 
Location:  
Holiday Inn – Lakewood  
7390 W. Hampden Ave., Lakewood, 
CO  80227 
Hotel: (303) 980-9200  Guest Room 
Rate-$99  
Mention Lions 6C Convention 
Registration 
$40 per person (includes lunch); form 
attached 
International Guest: 

mailto:drfaye@comcast.net
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District Governor  Ted Peterson 

           Email:  tedlee997@gmail.com                            

           Phone:   320-372-0491  
 

1st Vice District Governor Robert Storrs 

           Email:  LionRStorrs@Outlook.com 
           Phone:   720-334-0114                             

  

2nd Vice District Governor Dianne Christian 
           Email:  LionsDBChristian@aol.com                                                                                
 Phone:   720 328-5333  

District and club events are now on the                   
calendar on the  District  6C website:                                                          

http://e-district.org/sites/6c/        

           

Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson                              
Email:   patcarlson166@gmail.com 
Phone:  303-888-0423 

 

 

 

 

 

November 6   2nd Zone C Meeting 

November 13  Strides Walk / Sit  In for Diabetes 

November 13  Canon City 100th Anniversary 

November 20th  Lions Refresher—Location TBD 

November 25th  Thanksgiving Day 

December 9   Centennial Airport Holiday Party 

February 12   3rd Cabinet Meeting 

April 2   District 6C Convention 


